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30™ April 2021 — Weekly Newsletter Congratulations to this week’s achievers:

Walworth Birds of Prey Visit Awards for week ending 30-04-2021
The children had a fantastic day. Tori and David Kindness Pupil Ofkthe Ltehamer (I;f
from Walworth Birds of Prey gave our children the wee ¢ wee
fantastic experience of learning about various birds Class Elliote Adaora Shaynie-Leigh

1 Patterson Joseph Scott
and of course seeing them in action. As a school we
really value.qualltg experiences that help c.hlldren to Cl;ss S&’Pds%n S‘Lenirlgtf ‘La:l':
develop their vocabulary and broaden their horizons.
In the coming days children will complete some Class Denis Jacob Freya
. . . . 3 Balaban Martin Nicholson
literacy work around the visit, and they will certainly
have a lot to talk and/ or write about! Class Blake Destined Riley

4 Williams Ejezie Howard
Tori and David were tremendous and extremely Class Lexi Joe Isla
knowledgeable, but stars of the show were definitely > Courney Dawes Lumley
the birds. For many children this was the first time Class McKenzie Annabelle Annabelle
that they saw some of these animals close up. It was 6 Shaw Potts Wanless
definitely a wow moment!

Attendance
Teddy Bears Picnic Classes attendance this week:
, 1 Class 1 100% 1* Class 5 100%

Cu('idl?s the bear has been extr.err.telg Abusg arrangtr.lg 34 Class 6 98.2% 4% Class 3 97.5%
a picnic for the children. The picnic will take place in 5t Class 2 97.4% 6™ Class 4 92.4%
all year groups next Friday 7th May, regardless of
the weathe.r. We .ask‘that the chllfiren br'mg' a book *x* \Whole School — 97.7% ***
to share with their friends. There is no requirement to
bring a packed lunch unless your child is usually on

packed lunches. We hope to have some fun activities

for all the children to enjoy throughout the day.

Reading Records

Please remember to send your child into school with
their reading book and reading record every day. It is
so important for the teachers to see what they have
read at home and to continue their book with them
in school. We also ask that you read at home 2-3
times a week with your child. This should only take a
few minutes. Thank you for your support.

Looking ahead

Monday 3" May - SCHOOL CLOSED - Bank Holiday
Thursday 6™ May - SCHOOL CLOSED - Polling Station
Friday 7t May - Teddy Bears Picnic Day in school for all children



